
FROM: Russ Trunzo 	 June 24, 1969 

TO: Harold Weisberg 

SUBJECT: The Freedom Institute -- Iowa Wesleyan University 

Earlier -*is month David Finke, (Director, Peace/War Issues Program) from the 

American Friends Service Committee suggested to me that tlile Freedom Institute 

might be interested in some of the material you are developing, particularly 

that about the activities of the radical right. 

He suggested you write to Frank Wright, sending a copy of the letter to 

Franklin Littel -- both addresses are: The Freedom Institute, Iowa Wesleyan 

College, Mount Pleasant, Iowa. 


